
                                 

 

Annapolis Yacht Club’s Annual Halloween Howl  
October 23rd and 24th, 2021 

 

Hospitality Welcome Letter: 
 

Welcome Competitors, Coaches, Spectators and Families, 

The Annapolis Yacht Club would like to officially welcome everyone to the 16th Annual 

Halloween Howl Regatta. This marks the official closing of the 2021 CBYRA High Point regatta circuit. 

At this year’s Halloween Howl it is going to be “No Tricks and All Treats!” Our regatta organizers have 

planned a very fun evening on Saturday, October 23rd for ALL competitors, coaches, spectators, families 

and friends. The evening will include a competitor dinner starting at approximately 5:30 PM including a 

costume party (Competitors ONLY) with a DJ from 5:30 PM to 9:00 PM on the second deck of the AYC 

Sailing Center. We would like to let our older high school age sailors know that this event is not just for 

the little opti sailors and that we encourage them to attend as well because this event is definitely not one 

to be missed!  There will be a competition and awards for best costumes. 

 

For our visiting yachtsmen & women and our non-member sailors, families, and friends: 

(Couple of Reminders): 

• If you would like to be included in the Saturday evening social and you’re not a competitor please 

purchase these tickets using this link: https://bit.ly/HowlPartyTix  Tickets should be purchased by 

1700 on Wednesday, October 20.   

 

• Social tickets are included as part of the registration fee for competitors. 

 

o Adults 21+  - A bar will be located on the second floor of the Sailing Center during 

Saturday night’s event. Drinks will be available for purchase via AYC member charge or 

guest card/credit card.  MC/Visa and American Express 

 

• Yacht Club Reciprocity – Families are welcome to set up guest cards to utilize the Main 

Clubhouse located at 2 Compromise Street over the weekend at the Front Desk of the Main 

Clubhouse. 

 

o Visitors who wish to dine at the Main Clubhouse while they are in town should check 

with the Front Desk on availability for reservations otherwise tables are on a first come, 

first served basis. We look forward to hosting you during the weekend. 

 

Thank you so much for registering and we look forward to seeing you next weekend! Feel free to email us 

for more information at juniorfleet@annapolisyc.org or give our offices a call at (410)-263-9267 
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